									26 November 2021


Dear Parents/Carers

On Tuesday I sent a letter to you from Population Health regarding parents wearing face masks on the school premises and school staff wearing face masks in communal areas. I understand a few of you are unhappy about this directive from the Government so I thought I should explain why I was asked to forward this to you.

Schools have had quite a high number of cases of children testing positive for Covid 19 and the most recent guidance from the Government is that face masks will avoid schools having to close bubbles or even schools.  

At the moment that is the last thing we want as we are all enjoying having the children back in school and the children seem to be enjoying a little normality.  I appreciate that face masks can be an inconvenience but wanted to say how much I appreciate your support.

Yours sincerely


Alex Flood
Headteacher


